
Sent: 01 November 2024 13:30 
 

Dear Tara. 

Unfortunately we have only received your message today, November 1. But we will try to answer 
your questions. 

As to the substance of the questions you are asking, we can answer the following. 

Murashinskiy  plywood plant does not participate in circumvention of EU sanctions. We supply 
our products only to the countries where import of our products is authorized. 

At the moment Murashinskiy  plywood plant supplies plywood to more than 20 countries of the 
world to more than 100 buyers and we have no possibility to track the further fate of our 
products for each buyer. At the moment we have about 15 buyers in China and Turkey. And we 
are not aware of any resale of our products to EU countries.  

The work with Maxply was finalized in June 2022.  

The deliveries to Petek Kontrplak were completed in December 2022 and were fully legal. As we 
know the products were cleared in Turkey and sold in the Turkish domestic market.   

The work of our company on the Chinese market is completely legal and according to 
information from our customers products are sold on the domestic market, we have no 
possibility to monitor the realization of products. If you have information about companies that 
offer our products to bypass sanctions, please inform us and we will work to stop this activity.  

Our company does not ship and does not offer its products to buyers from EU countries.   

Therefore, we ask you not to spread false information about our company and to exclude 
mentioning our company from your report.  If you have any other questions please contact us 
and we will try to answer you.  

Sincerely, Murashinskiy  Plywood Plant team.  

 


